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BorgWarner Names Patrick Nolan  

Vice President of Investor Relations 

• Plans to boost investor communications strategy   

• 14 years of experience as an equity analyst in the automotive sector 

Auburn Hills, Michigan, November 14, 2016 – BorgWarner, a global leader in clean and efficient 

technology solutions for combustion, hybrid and electric vehicles, announced today that Patrick 

Nolan has joined the company as Vice President of Investor Relations.  

 “We are pleased to have Patrick on board to lead our investor relations. Patrick’s 

leadership will help the investor community understand how our technologies propel the industry 

forward and build value for our shareholders,” said Ron Hundzinski, Vice President and Chief 

Financial Officer. 

Mr. Nolan comes to BorgWarner from Deutsche Bank where he was Vice President, North 

American Automotive and Commercial Vehicle Equities Analyst for the last nine years. Earlier in 

his career, he worked at TIAA-CREF as a Global Automotive Analyst/Active Equity Research 

Associate. Mr. Nolan began his career at Lehman Brothers as a specialty sales associate.  He 

holds a bachelor’s degree in business from Loyola University in Maryland and is a Certified 

Financial Analyst Charter Holder. 

 

About BorgWarner 

BorgWarner Inc. (NYSE: BWA) is a global product leader in clean and efficient technology 

solutions for combustion, hybrid and electric vehicles. With manufacturing and technical facilities 

in 72 locations in 19 countries, the company employs approximately 30,000 worldwide. For more 

information, please visit borgwarner.com. 
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Patrick E. Nolan has joined BorgWarner as the Vice President of Investor Relations. 
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